
Overview of Various Scenarios

We remain optimistic that the 2020-2021 school year will open as 

planned on August 19, 2020, with our campus open to all students. 

Undoubtedly, this is the optimal scenario for our community, and we 

eagerly await the full return to campus. Recognizing that there are still 

scenarios at play that may prohibit a full reopening of the campus, we are 

preparing for the following:
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